
 

(CIRCULAR) 

C.NO 25-26/46 Dated: 17/07/2025 

 

 
Greetings for the day from 

 

Professor’s Global School 

Circular – Water Break Initiative 

Date: 17th July 2025 

 

Subject: Scheduled Water Breaks to Promote Hydration 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

In view of the ongoing summer season and to ensure the well-being of our students, the 

school is introducing dedicated water breaks to help children understand and adopt the habit 

of regular hydration. 

 

Starting from 18th July 2025, students will be encouraged to drink water before the break 

and immediately after the break. Teachers will gently remind and monitor the students 

during these times to help them build this healthy habit. 

 

We request your cooperation in the following: 

 

Ensure your child carries a clean, filled water bottle to school daily. 

Reinforce the importance of staying hydrated at home as well. 

Let’s work together to instill in our children the value of good health and mindful habits. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Tanya Gupta 

Principal 

  


